

Love God, Love each other, Love Learning

Dear Parents of Year 1 Pupils,

As a school in the Diocese of Salford, we have access to the services of Caritas Diocese of Salford. Among the services offered by Caritas is the School Service. They work in our school on our behalf and provide Social Work and Counselling services to children, young people and families to help with any difficulties they may be experiencing. This service should not be confused with Local Authority Social Work support or intervention - it is completely voluntary.

We are working with Caritas to set up some groups in school for the children. The focus of these groups will be based on forming positive relationships with children and adults. The sessions form part of our Personal, Social and Health Education Curriculum (PSHE) and are all taught in a fun and engaging way.

Please indicate below if you agree to your child attending this group in school. Please could you also complete the complete the consent form below. Please note **your child cannot take part in the lessons without this completed form**.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs P Dungworth

Headteacher

Caritas Diocese of Salford is a social welfare charity that promotes social justice through service, care and advocacy to support North West children, families and adults. Catholic in heritage, local in approach, we help people of all faiths and none. www.caritassalford.org.uk/school-social-work 0161 817 2250

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN MONDAY 25TH FEBRUARY 2019

CONSENT REQUEST FOR CARITAS SCHOOL SERVICE



Please note Caritas is a training agency and have Social Work and Counselling students on placement in school. We sometimes take photos and videos during the course of our work and may use these in our publicity. I understand that information relating to this referral will be retained by Caritas.

School:	Sacred Heart RC Primary School	
Name of Child:		
Name of Parent(s)/Guardian:		
Consent to work with Caritas:	YES	NO
Photo/Video Consent:	YES	NO
Sign:	Date:	